
 

 
 
DPMYC Sailors, 
  
We had another dry A-Rig winter day of sailing with winds from all angles and in the 3-10 knot range.   We had to reverse 
the course several times to accommodate winds from the NE and SE but that just added to the challenge and diversity of 
sail trim needed to win.  It was one of the clearest sailing water days I have experienced at Bowman Bay.  I don’t think 
anyone got a weed the whole day.  Tuesday was another one of those west wind days that put all the debris up on the 
beach.  It left a westerly swell in the bay for Wednesday which meant you had to keep your boat moving.  Joe and Jerry 
had it figured out and Dennis found the speed in the second half of the day. 
  
Regards, 
Mike Doherty 
 
 


